Alicia Ferguson

From: I

Sent: Thursday, December 07, 2017 9:22 PM

To: Public Hearings

Subject: proposed chnages to 875 & 877 north park
hi,

i reside at 827 north park and it is so hard to find street parking and city is not issuing parking passes for
residents, so with allowing to decrease parking, there will be more stress and hardship to find a spot on the
street.

Thus, | am VERY AGAINST IT.

Tank you,

Lana





